
Dear Micha and Ben;

Dave and I wish to thank you both for taking care of  
Ranulca’s mother at Oasis for the past 7 months. And for 
the very generous and beautiful flowers and tree planted 
in Isreal in her honor! You are doing a mitzvah by  
running this rest home(s) for our seniors with dementia 
and other needs. 
Despite an initial “snafu” with losing her dentures, she  
acclimated well at Oasis. All her caretakers were caring 
and kind. 
I want to give a shout-out to Becky, Diana and Natalia 
at the front desk. Always smiling, warm welcome for us, 
helpful.

We appreciate all you have done for Mom and other 
residents. Toda raba!
Shalom;
Raluca & David


